
 
Chairman Rick Kochel called to order the Earl Township Board of Supervisors meeting, held 
on Thursday November 12, 2020, at 7:00 a.m.  The following were present:  Supervisors 
Rick Kochel, Ray Martin and Tom Plitt.   
 
Tom made a motion to approve and execute the Composting Facility Agreement with 
West Earl Township, to enable yard waste and leaf collection be compost at the West 
Earl Township facility.  Ray seconded the motion and all voted yes. 

The Supervisors approved paying Joy Oberholtzer for quarantined time under the Coronavirus 
policy.  

 
The proposed 2021 General Fund, Liquid Fuels Fund, Street Light Fund and Waste and 
Recycling Fund budgets were review and discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Brenda S Becker, Secretary  


